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DATE: February 14, 1995 
TO: Division of Records and Reporting 
FROM: Division of Water and Wastewater (Tomlinson)Q 
RE: Docket No. 941044-WS; Resolution of the Board of County CommiW.nners of 

Clarlotte County Dedarlng Charlotte County Subject to the Provisions of Chapter 
367, Florida Statutes -Request for Exemption for Provision of Wastewater Service 
by Sandhill Pinel Condominium Alsodation, Inc. 

Attached please find a letter dated January 31, 1995 sent to my attention from Mr. 
W. Kevin RusseU. Please place the correspondence in the above docket file. If you have 
any questions, please feel free to contact mo. 

cc: Division of Legal Services (Edmonds) w/ Attacllments 
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W. KEVIN RUSSeLL 
BRJAN O. S l.IT'Te.R" •" 
GARY L. WD..KINS 

January 31, 1995 

Ms. Christine c. Toalinson 
Regulatory Analyst 
Public Service Ca.mission 
Fletcher Building 
101 East Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket Mo. 941044-WS 

Dear Ms. Tomlinson: 
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Please be advised thia office repreaents Sandhill Pines 
Condominium Asaociation, Inc. This letter ia in regard to your 
January 5, 1995 letter to Bill Guht requesting additional 
information. I have tried to reach you by phone without succeas. 

Please be advised that Sandhill PineR Condominium 
Association, Inc. has been turned over to the non- developer members 
in excess of ten years. Therefore, I am confused regarding your 
January 5 letter requesting intoraation concernin~ turnover. This 
project is coaplete and the developer has long since departed. 
Please advise what additional action we shou ld take concerning our 
application. Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

HEVIA, RUSSEL 

w~ 
W. Kevin Russe 1 

WKR:nle 
cc . Bill Guht 
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